
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR OCTOBER 2, 2018 

-IT WAS PREVIOUSLY ANNOUNCED THAT “SENIOR PROM” WAS 

RESCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 7TH.  A CONFLICT HAS COME UP, 

AND NOW WE ARE GOING TO HAVE TO RESCHEDULE FROM THAT 

DAY.  DATE TBA.  SORRY FOR ANY CONFUSION! 

-THERE WILL BE A LIBRARY CLUB MEETING TO ELECT OFFICERS 

ON WEDNESDAY, OCT. 3RD IN THE LIBRARY.  BRING YOUR OWN 

LUNCH.  

-MID-DAY MANNA WILL BE THIS THURSDAY, OCTOBER 4TH 

DURING LUNCH AT THE METHODIST CHURCH.  EVERYONE IS 

WELCOME. 

-“YOU’RE A GOOD MAN, CHARLIE BROWN” IS JUST 3 DAYS AWAY.  

DON’T MISS OUT!  PAY YOUR ADMISSION TO YOUR 2ND HOUR 

TEACHER ON FRIDAY, OCTOBER 5TH TO SEE THIS 1 ½ HOUR 

PRODUCTION.  

-FRIDAY, OCTOBER 5TH, THE ELEMENTARY PTO WILL BE 

BRINGING OVER ITEMS TO SELL FOR HOMECOMING.  THEY WILL 

BE SET UP IN THE LOBBY OF THE MAIN BUILDING BETWEEN 1ST 

AND 2ND HOURS.  ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO BACK TO THE HIGH 

SCHOOL.  

THE ITEMS FOR SALE ARE:OUTLAW BRACELETS FOR $1.00 

                                                EYE BLACKS (NAVY W/OUTLAWS)$2 

                                                MEGAPHONES $2.00 

THERE WILL BE A LIMITED AMOUNT AVALILABLE SO IT WILL BE 

FIRST COME FIRST SERVE UNTIL THEY RUN OUT.  ALL PROCEEDS 

WILL GO BACK TO THE HIGH SCHOOL.  



-THE BOOTLEGGERS WILL BE HOSTING THE HOMECOMING 

DANCE NEXT FRIDAY, OCTOBER 5TH IN THE ELEMENTARY 

CAFETERIA.  THE DANCE WILL BE FROM 10:00-12:00 p.m. AND THE 

COST TO GET IN WILL BE $3.00 PER PERSON.   


